From: |

Sent: 28 May 2020 16:14
To: -
Subject: Objection to planning aplication 2020/1796/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

| am objecting against these mobile phone masts because | would have NEVER moved into the top floor flat if they
were already on top of the roof of Grasmere.

| am objecting against these mobile phone masts because | am very concerned about my health because the verdict
is still out there, it is NOT proven 100 % that they are safe and will cause harm to human and animal welfare or not.
| am objecting against these mobile phone masts because | live right underneath them and | will lose in property
vallue because of these mobile masts.

| am objecting against these mobile phone mast because it will interfere with the aestetic of our building.

Our building was build at the end of the 1950th and was opened on 1952 by the Duke of Edinburgh.

Our building is an fine example of 20th century architecture.

| am objecting against these mobile masts because of my worries of vibration of the installation.

You have forgotten that our building takes the full forces of nature gales because we are the first high rice building
west facing, shielding all the other buildings behind it and | am very concerned that this will constantly create
vibrations and noise from the wind and the gales.

Also, Our building is right next to the fast open spaces of Regents Park, what is also an conserve area.

These masts will be visible from Regents Park and Primrose Hill. | know from my daily runs, | can see my building
from Regents Park and Primrose Hill.

These masts will be also visible from street level.

These masts will be an negative feature to our building and the area.



